
Civil Service Pensions  
Office Notice 
 
New Civil Service pensions website 
 
From 25th February 2009 the Civil Service pensions website has moved to the 
new Civil Service website 

The web address for the new Civil Service site is www.civilservice.gov.uk 

You can find the Civil Service pensions homepage using the pensions tab on the 
Civil Service homepage.  Alternatively, you can use the direct path:  

www.civilservice.gov.uk/pensions 

Navigation 

Civil Service Pensions have redesigned their site to make it easier to navigate.  
There is also a better search engine to help you find the information you want.  The 
key information for members is under scheme guides, publications, and forms.   
 

The scheme guides section has been designed around the five pension schemes to 
help you to access information specific to your scheme. You are guided to 
information in leaflets and booklets within the site according to your choices. 
 
If you are not sure which scheme you are in; if you can’t find the information you 
want on the website, or if you cannot access the publications on site and need a 
copy, you should contact your pensions administrator - their helpline details are on 
the site.    
 
Employers and pensions administrators still have their own dedicated area.  

Do I need to do anything? 

Have a look at the new website! 

Although there will be an automatic diversion from the current web address to the 
new home page for the next 12 months, a bookmark in your “Favourites” folder will 
no longer work. 

If you have a shortcut to the website saved in your favourites please replace it with 
the new address.  
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